Contact:  Eric Mayne

Statement: Windshield Washer Pump

November 18, 2016, Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US LLC is recalling an estimated 53,155 cars in the U.S. to replace
their windshield washer pumps.

A review of warranty data prompted the Company to examine their windshield washer pumps. Working with the
pump’s supplier, engineers determined some components may have electrical connections that do not comply with
FCA US specifications.

Pumps with this condition may be subject to short-circuit which, if one occurs, could disable windshield wiper function.
FCA US is unaware of any related injuries or accidents.

Affected are certain 2016 Dodge Dart compact sedans. An additional 1,057 vehicles are subject to recall in Canada,
as are an estimated 43 in Mexico.

The campaign has no impact outside the NAFTA region.

Affected customers will be advised when they may schedule service. Customers with questions or concerns may call
the FCA US Customer Care Center at (800)-853-1403.
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